
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Thursday, 29 September 2016 2:21 PM 
To: 'Brent Ferguson'; Warren Tegg <warren.tegg@amwu.asn.au> (warren.tegg@amwu.asn.au) 

Cc: Stephen Smith 
Subject: RE: 4 Yearly Review - AM2016/14 - Training Costs  

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the email correspondence below. 
 
The Deputy President has determined to grant the AMWU an extension to file its submissions in 
reply by 5.00pm on Friday, 7 October 2016. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
 
 
From: Brent Ferguson [mailto:Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 29 September 2016 1:37 PM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP; Warren Tegg <warren.tegg@amwu.asn.au> 
(warren.tegg@amwu.asn.au) 

Cc: Stephen Smith 
Subject: FW: 4 Yearly Review - AM2016/14 - Training Costs  

 
Dear Associate, 
  
The Ai Group does not oppose the AMWU’s request for an extension. 
  
Regards, 
  

Brent Ferguson 

National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5530 
M: 0405 448 119 
E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Sent:          2016 10:58 AM 
To: Stephen Smith 
Cc: 'warren.tegg@amwu.asn.au' 
Subject: FW: 4 Yearly Review - AM2016/14 - Training Costs  

Dear Mr Smith, 
  
I refer to the email received from the AMWU in relation to this matter (see below). 
The Deputy President seeks your view in relation to the request for an extension. 
Please provide your response by 4.00pm today. 
Kind regards, 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
  
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
  
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
  
www.fwc.gov.au 
  
From: Warren Tegg [mailto:warren.tegg@amwu.asn.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 28 September 2016 5:41 PM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Cc: 'stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au' 

Subject: RE: 4 Yearly Review - AM2016/14 - Training Costs  
  
Dear Ms Kairouz, 
  
Thank you for sending me a copy of this submission. 
  
As a result of my part-time work arrangements and the public holiday in Sydney next week, I would 
like to seek an extension in time for my reply submission to Friday 7 October. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Warren 
  
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP [mailto:Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 28 September 2016 9:37 AM 

To: Warren Tegg 
Cc: 'stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au' 

Subject: FW: 4 Yearly Review - AM2016/14 - Training Costs  
  
Dear Mr Tegg, 
  
Please see attached submissions for your attention. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
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Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
  
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
  
www.fwc.gov.au 
  
  
From: Stephen Smith [mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 27 September 2016 4:57 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: 4 Yearly Review - AM2016/14 - Training Costs  
  
An Ai Group submission relating to the above matter is attached. The matter relates to proposed 
variations to the Manufacturing Award, the Graphic Arts Award and the Food, Beverage and Tobacco 
Manufacturing Award. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060 
T: 02 9466 5521 
F: 02 9466 5599  
M: 0418 461183 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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